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Choose an item. 

Choose an item. 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Denise Starr and Ursula Taylor, Human Resources Department  

Through: Mary Sheffield, City Council President 

From:   Counci Member At-Large Mary Waters submitting memorandum 

relative to 

Date:    2/14/2023 

RE:       Questions RE Contract No. 6004489  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

Our office would like to understand the following about Contract No. 6004489: 

 What cost savings can this generate? 

 Are there any statistics from the vendors on how this can lead to improved efficiencies 

and outcomes for the City? 

 Can you illustrate for us the current processes used by the Human Resources department 

to track grievances across bargaining units and to coalesce the performance history of 

city employees? 

With best regards, 

Mary Waters 

Councilmember At-Large 

Detroit City Council 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Thomas Choske, Thomas.Choske@detroitmi.gov   

Position: Policy and Communications Analyst 
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